

PARK, BEACH and RECREATION COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
MARCH  2, 2022

The Park, Beach and Recreation Commission held their Regular Meeting on Wednesday, February 2, 2022, at Lisman Landing. Director Garfield called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

Commissioners Present:					Also Present:

D. Worroll							Director B. Garfield
B. Bevan							Ald. W. Willis
A. Fabian							B. Wasilewski (resident)	
K.  Rowland
F. Shashinka

Public Comment 

None

Consideration of the Minutes of the February 2, 2022, meeting.

Consideration of the minutes passed until next month’s meeting.

Correspondence 

None

Director's Report - Director Garfield reported CSI Camp has started with Milford Police and is going fantastic.  He stated Mike Dooling connected with MPD and Detective Kevin Machareli.  Director Garfield reported it is a class of 15 middle school aged kids being taught Crime Scene Investigation.  He stated the program was well received and that the Recreation Department has received calls from surrounding police departments about the program.

Director Garfield reported pickleball lessons have opened with a certified instructor and spots are filling up fast.  He reported the Grove Circle Playground is ready for install, noting they have received a handful of positive and excited calls.  Director Garfield reported the state trailer has been ordered, adding it will be an asset to Milford.  He also reported the Milford Pickleball Association already has 200 members and is going well.  A lengthy discussion ensued regarding various concerns. It was decided it would be worked on with the Recreation Department.



Commissioner Reports

a) Golf Course Commission – Chairman Worroll reported the work on the sand traps will continue.

b) Bench Dedication Program – Vice Chair Fabian reported nothing has changed from the last meeting, adding they are still waiting on benches to be installed.

Unfinished Business 

None

New Business 

Chairman Worroll brought up a concern regarding bathrooms for women’s softball teams.  He stated he would like to have bathrooms/port-o-potties available when fields host women’s games.  A brief discussion ensued.

Chairman Worroll reported Milford’s Kick-off to Summer would be held on June 25, with fireworks, bands, food trucks.

Being no further business, Commissioners’ Fabian and Rowland made and seconded a motion to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 6:18 p.m.

							Respectfully submitted,



							Kathleen A. Kennedy
							Minutes recorded by Bill Garfield
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